WORKSHOP ON QUALITATIVE RESEARCH AT KBS IN BUDAPEST

We would like to invite young/new qualitative investigators to present their research at a workshop on qualitative research in the alcohol and drug field prior to the KBS meeting in Budapest.  The purpose of this workshop is to provide new qualitative researchers the possibility of presenting their research, their project ideas or methodological innovations in a forum where other more experienced qualitative researchers can provide constructive and insightful feedback. Hopefully, this workshop will also enable the establishment of a stronger international network of qualitative researchers in the alcohol and drug field. 

The main workshop will take place on Sunday, June 3rd from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM. On Tuesday 5th from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. we will conduct a follow-up workshop will be held to plan future developments. 

If you would like to present at the workshop, please let us know by e-mail before May 15th, either Geoffrey Hunt (huntgisa@ix.netcom.com) or Peter Nygaard (pnygaard@prev.org).  We would also like you to send at least an abstract of your presentation so that participants have a chance of preparing for the workshop.
